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Dear Friends,

Just a reminder that our rescheduled seminar about
the SECURE Act is this Thursday (April 23rd) at
10:00 am (EASTERN), in webinar format. If you're
interested in "attending", please click the registration
link below.

As always, if you, your friends or family have any
questions, we would be happy to hear from you; we
sincerely appreciate your business and your
referrals.

Regards, 
John F. Robbert

www.chesapeakelegalcounsel.com
410-266-1625 Annapolis

302-537-4559 Ocean View

John F. Robbert
Founder, Chesapeake Legal Counsel

Licensed in Delaware, Maryland and Louisiana

Important Dates:

Thursday, April 23, 2020
Webinar on SECURE Act

10:00 am EASTERN

Wednesday, July 15, 2020
Federal Taxes DUE

Friday, May 15, 2020
State Taxes DUE

*Date may change depending on your
location

Anytime
Need to update your
documents? Have a

question? Please call us
anytime to schedule an

appointment!

https://www.chesapeakelegalcounsel.com/index.html
mailto:john@robbertlaw.com
http://www.chesapeakelegalcounsel.com


Sharon J. Ritter Beall
Licensed in Maryland

Please register for Chesapeake Legal Counsel presents The SECURE Act on
Apr 23, 2020 10:00 AM EDT at:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1037267581300611852

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information
about joining the webinar. You will also be able to download a handout which
accompanies the webinar.
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